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In compliance with Judiciary Information Technology Security Policies, all public terminals at
the court have been reconfigured for "Query Only" capability and will no longer allow filing
within the ECF Application. Requests for “urgent filings" may be submitted to Intake and will be
considered on an individual basis.

As a cost reduction measure, the court will discontinue the availability of the courtesy paper
copies of the court docket on the counsel tables in the courtrooms. If this is an inconvenience,
please feel free to bring your own printed docket to court. As a reminder, the courtroom calendar
can be accessed by the courtroom computers, both kiosks in the hallway, and from both "Query
Only" computers in the Intake area.



